
Good morning, 
 
Hope you & your family are feeling well. To alleviate any concerns that you may 
have, I want to assure you that you will not be charged for Child Care for any time 
that the schools have been closed. We will be open though on all of the snow days 
and spring break week so we will net out what days you will not be charged for. 
Nothing will be figured out until we are back at school. Please do not be concerned 
with paying the April bill until we are back at school and have been able to re-
configure all of the bills.  
 
Stay well & healthy! 
 
Cheryl Dender 
Child Care Coordinator  
516-434-3124 
 


